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Thursday 9th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Year R Minibeast Hunt in the Park 

 
Wednesday 6th July (Jellyfish and Starfish) 

Thursday 7th July (Sea Turtles and Dolphins) 
 
 
As part of our learning this half term we are looking at a variety of mini-beasts which we would find 
in our local environment. As part of our topic we would like to take the children on a walk to the local 
park to search for mini-beasts in the long grass and wooded areas. This will enable the children to 
research and learn about their favourite mini-beast as a class and share this with the other classes at 
the end of the half term. 
 
The exploration will take place in the morning or the afternoon for your class. On the day of the trip, 
please ensure your children are dressed appropriately for the weather conditions.  
 
Please complete the online consent form https://forms.office.com/r/DnbvS5Vnpb by Thursday 23rd 
June. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to approach your child’s class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your support, 

 
Mrs Bishop 
Year R teacher 
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